
 

 

Friday 16th September  
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Parent Feedback 
 

From Tuesday next week, we will be slightly adjusting our Year 3 drop off arrangements. Please 

drop your child at the pedestrian entrance as usual and the teachers will wait for the children 

closer to the gate, at the end of the pathway. We have listened to concerns and moved the 

teacher collection point closer to the drop off area. 

Year 3 parents must drop their children at the gate and not enter school grounds. This system 

worked really well last year to ensure a calm start to the day, and to bridge the gap between 

Year 2 and Year 4 drop off arrangements. In Year 4 the children are dropped off at the gate 

and enter school alone, meeting their teachers in the classroom. Year 3 drop off arrangements 

aim to prepare the children for this, offering an element of independence. 

We will of course continue to support families with specific needs and if you also have children 

in Nursery and Reception to drop off, we suggest you enter the red car park gates, cross the 

car park and send your Year 3 child across the playground to meet their Year 3 teacher. 

Many thanks for your cooperation. 

Deborah Howard 

 


